Minutes of Petersham Energy Committee
May 28, 2014, 7pm, Selectmen’s Office


[bookmark: _GoBack]Present:  Linda Paquet, Max Feldman, Brian Miner, Chris Eaton, Josh Cayea

Meeting began at 7pm.  Minutes of May 5th meeting were reviewed and approved.

Discussion regarding storm windows and screens on the Town Hall:  None of the companies contacted to view job attended the walk-through or submitted bids.  Linda will contact to see why and will also contact J & R Glass in Fitchburg.


SAPHIRE Grant:  A feasibility study for renewable thermal heating and cooling systems at the school has been approved for Petersham by the DOER.  Bart Bales, Bales Engineering has been assigned to do the study.  The committee asked to have the opportunity to speak with Bales as or before he begins the study.  Linda will speak with DOER to that request.

Soltas/Pequoid Contract:  Lawyers for Pequoig are working to clear up the issue and hope to have a contract for Petersham to sign before the end of June.

Insulation Bids:  Linda will prepare drafts of requests for bids (RFB) for insulation in attics at Police, Highway and Center School buildings and send to committee for review.  Dates for walk-through will be set at next meeting.

Next Meeting:  June 4th at 6pm at Firestation to meet with Chief; meeting to continue in Selectmen’s office to complete meeting.

Adjourned at approximately 8 pm


Respectfully submitted,


Linda Paquet
Chairperson
